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FOIA Requester Service Center (RSC) 

To receive additional information pertaining to the response to your FOIA request, or to learn the 

status of your pending FOIA request, please contact the Requester Service Center (RSC), shown 

below, with responsibility over the area to which you submitted your request. 

 Click here to view the Army FOIA Requester Service Centers (disabled for updates) 

 

FOIA Public Liaison Officer (PLO)  

Serve as supervisory official to whom you may raise concerns about the service you have received 

from a FOIA Requester Service Center (RSC), following an initial response to you from the Center 

staff.  Please contact the PLO if you have concerns about information you have received about your 

FOIA request after contacting the appropriate RSC.  

FOIA requesters who have any questions concerning the processing of their requests with this 
Department of the Army FOIA office should contact this center at (703) 428-6238.  If you are not 
satisfied with the response from this center, you may contact the Army FOIA 
Public Liaison, Alecia Bolling, at (703) 428-6238, or by e-mail usarmy.belvoir.hqda-oaa-
ahs.mbx.rmda-foia-public-liaison@mail.mil.  
 

 Click here to view a list of Army Activity FOIA Public Liaison 
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